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                                                June 24, 2024 
 
        The Tazewell County Electoral Board met in the General Registrar's office Monday, June 

24, 2024 for the purpose of concluding the canvass of votes obtained during the June 18, 
2024 Primary Election.  

 
         The canvass meeting was reconvened by Chair, Irma Mitchell at 9:30 am. In attendance 

were Richard Street, Vice Chair, Sherman Cain, Secretary, Brian Earls, Director of Elections 
and Alicia Kitts, Chief Deputy Registrar. No citizens were present in the public gallery.  

 
       No additional mail in ballots had been received prior to the deadline. The Board proceeded 

to process the provisional ballots dutifully recording and certifying the results.  
                                                
      Upon completion of the canvass of results and affixing signatures to related documents, 

with no further business being conducted, it was moved, seconded and unanimously carried 
the meeting of the Electoral Board of Tazewell County be adjourned. Accordingly, the 
meeting was adjourned at 11:37 am.  

 
       The Board is once again grateful for the excellence in service to the public and the thorough 

work by Director Earls, Deputy Registrar, Alicia Kitts and the dedicated part time staff.    
 
       NEXT MEETING:The Board agreed to meet next on July 8, 2024 at 1pm Accordingly, the 

meeting was adjourned at 11:37 am.  
         
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
__________________________________                  
                    Chairman 
 
 
 
 ________________________________  
                 Vice-Chairman 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
                     Secretary  
 


